
12-20-2021

Mayor Frank Ewert called the special meeting of the Anamoose City Council to order this 20th day of December 2021, at 7:02 p.m. All Council members were present. Also present were Ralph (Andy) Melton, Beth Melton, and Laurel Schnase, City Auditor.

The purpose of this meeting was to consider the application of a City of Anamoose On and Off Sale Liquor and Beer License received by Andy and Beth Melton.  The council reviewed the application and asked the Meltons to fill out a few areas that were left blank. The council then reviewed the completed application. Motion to accept the application for a City of Anamoose On and Off Sale Liquor and Beer License. Rudnick/B.Schmaltz.  AIF


The next meeting for the Anamoose City Council will be held Monday, January 10th, at 7:00 P.M. 



There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 7:18 p.m. upon motion by Rudnick/M.Schmaltz. AIF




_____________________________________________		__________________________
City Auditor Signature						Date

_____________________________________________		_________________________
Mayor Signature							Date the Minutes were approved
